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 Looking Back… 

January came and went so fast! The toddlers have been having fun 

playing with the balls. They have had a ball with the ball pit, ball toss, 

and just kicking the balls around the class room. The preschool 

children have been spending their time building towers out of blocks. 

We are so amazed at the math and engineering concepts that are 

being explored!  The kinders have been working on team building 

games both inside and outside, and the school age children have 

been focusing on social skills by playing a lot of group games and 

working together to solve problems. 

Looking Forward… 

On Thursday, February 16th we will be hosting a dinner in celebration 

of Family Day! We will be having chili and mac & cheese. There will be 

a list of items needed to make the dinner on the parent board. If you 

are interested in donating some ingredients, please let us know! We 

will be closed on February 20th for Family Day!  

We look forward to new adventures and more learning in 2017! 

 

                                      

 

 

 

Announcement from ED 
In February, we celebrate Family 

Day. This is a special day for 

families to spend time together, 

celebrating their relationships. We 

have some special events 

planned this month to celebrate 

our relationships with our Happy 

Face families. We believe it is so 

important to take time to get to 

know each other better. Building 

connections between home and 

child care, between families and 

educators, gives children a sense 

of belonging and security which 

sets the foundation for learning.  

Families know their children best 

and are the first and most 

powerful influence on their 

children’s learning. Families have 

a unique understanding and 

perspective of their children – we 

invite you to share with us your 

stories about your children so that 

we may gain a deeper 

understanding of them. Together, 

we can give your children their 

best start in life! 

 

 


